
ZONING NOTICE OF TRAPPE PUBLIC HEARING 

The Trappe Board of Appeals has scheduled a public hearing to be held on Wednesday, July 24, 

2024 at 2:00 p.m. to consider the application of Colin and Janet Vissering, property owner of 3901 

Main Street, to consider a special exception to permit a home occupation on this property.    

Public participation is encouraged, if you wish to see the application or submit comment prior to 

the meeting, please contact Erin Braband at clerk@trappemd.net or 410-443-0087. 

 

By Authority:  Trappe Board of Appeals 
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